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Mentions 
 
Post-Gazette: Emissions testing: Time for some needed adjustments 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2020/01/03/Emissions-testing-Time-for-some-
needed-adjustments/stories/201912200076 
 
Clearfield Progress: Langerholc continues fight to remove Cambria County vehicle emissions mandate 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/langerholc-continues-fight-to-remove-cambria-county-
vehicle-emissions-mandate/article 0bb39e63-fc9d-562c-bc2c-d3b1d6738a60.html  
 
Air 
 
KDKA: Allegheny Co. Health Dept. Launches Efforts To Combat Weather-Related Pollution Events 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/01/02/allegheny-county-health-department-weather-related-
pollution-events/ 
 
WPXI: Health department working to curb weather-related pollution in Allegheny Co. 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/health-department-working-curb-weather-related-pollution-
allegheny-co/HTTUZWJTKNBGFMWHKPGPYGZSW4/ 
 
WESA: After String Of Smoggy Days, County Wants Polluters To Reduce Emissions During Some Weather 
Events 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/after-string-smoggy-days-county-wants-polluters-reduce-emissions-during-
some-weather-events 
 
Tribune-Review: Fearing climate change and worse air, Allegheny County to propose new pollution 
regulations 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/fearing-climate-change-and-worse-air-allegheny-county-
to-propose-new-pollution-regulations/ 
 
Post-Gazette: County seeks new air quality regulations to combat unhealthy smog 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2020/01/02/County-seeks-new-air-quality-regulations-to-
combat-unhealthy-smog/stories/202001020140  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: A week after a particularly bad stretch of air pollution, Allegheny County Health 
Dept. announces plans for handling next one 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/a-week-after-a-particularly-bad-stretch-of-air-pollution-
allegheny-county-health-dept-announces-plans-for-next-one/Content?oid=16478019 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Allegheny County to seek new pollution regulations 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/01/allegheny-county-to-seek-new-pollution-regulations/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa.'s tax climate ranked 29th in U.S. 



https://www.post-gazette.com/news/state/2020/01/02/Pennsylvania-ranked-29th-among-states-US-
property-tax/stories/202001020164  
 
Associated Press: Amazon workers clash with company over climate change 
https://apnews.com/cb64368d4cfafe7881f8f4a452f0be48 
 
Post-Gazette: Amazon threatens to fire critics who are outspoken on its environmental policies 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2020/01/02/Amazon-threatens-
fire-critics-environmental-policies/stories/202001020114  
 
Post-Gazette: Clean our air, protect our climate 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/01/01/div-class-libPageBodyLinebreak-Clean-our-air-
protect-our-climate-div/stories/201912300084  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Tribune-Review: How to attract birds to your garden, yard 
https://triblive.com/lifestyles/home-garden/how-to-attract-birds-to-your-garden-yard/  
 
Tribune-Review: Consider easy, more sustainable alternatives to peat moss 
https://triblive.com/lifestyles/more-lifestyles/consider-easy-more-sustainable-alternatives-to-peat-
moss/ 
 
Erie Times: Erie Port Authority study focuses on bayfront bluffs 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20200103/erie-port-authority-study-focuses-on-bayfront-bluffs 
 
Corry Journal: Residents reminded to bring trees to city garage, check recycling 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 1381d83e-2d7c-11ea-b8e9-d3f6383348f9.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Winter owling in Pennsylvania 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/outdoors/2019/12/winter-owling-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Report: Renewables overtook coal in power generation once last year 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/01/02/report-renewables-overtake-coal-in-terms-
of-power.html 
 
Pennlive: How much will we pay at the gas pump in 2020? 
https://www.pennlive.com/business/2020/01/how-much-will-we-pay-at-the-gas-pump-in-2020.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Associated Press: Backlog of toxic Superfund clean-ups grows under Trump  
https://apnews.com/a7b70f21b6c75f95210112390cc813ad 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: 3 of nation's most toxic Superfund sites are in Lancaster County; here's where 
they are 



https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/of-nation-s-most-toxic-superfund-sites-are-in-
lancaster/article efb550de-2dd0-11ea-80c3-a3ba196225d5.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: State grant to help raze old eyesore 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/state-grant-to-help-raze-old-eyesore/article ab547d6f-2258-
549e-9507-bfcaf5c98dd3.html 
 
Mining 
 
Post-Gazette: Coal pensions: Bill provides reassurance to miners 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2020/01/02/Coal-pensions-Bill-provides-reassurance-
to-miners/stories/201912250034 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
The Almanac: Once booming natural gas industry in midst of a bust 
https://thealmanac.net/news/once-booming-natural-gas-industry-in-midst-of-a-bust/article 487b0fe7-
58ea-5d58-a469-b933b302e395.html 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Pittsburgh’s fracking industry cut more than 400 jobs in 2019, with more cuts 
likely on the way 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/pittsburghs-fracking-industry-cut-more-than-400-jobs-in-
2019-with-more-cuts-likely-on-the-way/Content?oid=16477996 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pennlive: Three Mile Island wants to end siren tests, radiation monitoring as part of reduced emergency 
planning role 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/01/three-mile-island-wants-to-end-siren-tests-radiation-
monitoring-as-part-of-effort-to-shrink-emergency-planning-role.html 
 
Waste 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Tree disposal services offered  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/tree-disposal-services-offered/article fc3a2f13-
69ff-502d-943a-0a72562604a7.html 
 
Centre County Gazette: Christmas Tree Recycling Dates Set in Centre Region 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/christmas-tree-recycling-dates-set-in-centre-
region,1482190/ 
 
Water 
 
Bloomberg Environment: Broad-Ranging PFAS Chemicals Bill on House Floor Next Week (2) 
https://news.bloombergenvironment.com/environment-and-energy/broad-ranging-pfas-chemicals-bill-
on-house-floor-next-week  
 
Tribune-Review: Buffalo Creek in running for Pennsylvania River of the Year 



https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/buffalo-creek-in-running-for-pennsylvania-river-of-the-
year/  
 
Tribune-Review: Researchers from Duquesne, Chatham to study water quality of Little Buffalo Creek 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/researchers-from-duquesne-chatham-to-study-water-
quality-of-little-buffalo-creek/ 
 
York Daily Record: What's up with the construction project near the dam at Richland Avenue? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2020/01/02/codorus-creek-work-part-larger-picture-york-
county/2794748001/ 
 
Reading Eagle: PennDOT to replace drainage pipe on Forgedale Road in Rockland Township to alleviate 
flooding 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/penndot-to-replace-drainage-pipe-on-forgedale-road-in-
rockland/article 6854a66a-2da5-11ea-852f-47ba6f12db07.html 
 
Erie Times: Conneaut Lake area bridge to be replaced 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20200102/conneaut-lake-area-bridge-to-be-replaced 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sykesville Borough to receive state funding for water improvements 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sykesville-borough-to-receive-state-funding-for-water-
improvements/article 085447c3-aea7-5650-b279-01555a5a59e7.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Meeting on company’s bottling proposal at Beech Mtn. Lakes to be held Wednesday 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/meeting-on-company-s-bottling-proposal-at-beech-mtn-
lakes-to-be-held-wednesday-1.2578587 
 
Standard Speaker: Water line installation to continue in Tresckow 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/water-line-installation-to-continue-in-tresckow-1.2578551 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
KDKA: Landslide Shuts Down Part Of Route 51 In Moon Township 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/01/02/moon-township-landslide-route-51-closed/  
 
WPXI: Route 51 closed after landslide brings down trees, power lines 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/route-51-closed-hundreds-without-power-after-
landslide/PDHIP7Q6WNAITNZWIZBYPIXL2E/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Rainy weather to keep part of Route 51 closed through weekend after landslide in Moon 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/west/2020/01/02/Landslide-Route-51-power-outage-pittsburgh-
traffic-moon/stories/202001020102 
 
WJAC: Crews: Market and Vine Streets closed due to underground wire fire, explosions 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/crews-market-and-vine-streets-closed-due-to-underground-wire-fire-
explosions 
 
WJAC: 6 News talks with Johnstown mayor about city's future, 2020 



https://wjactv.com/news/local/6-news-talks-with-johnstown-mayor-about-citys-future-2020 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Underground wire fire knocks out power in downtown Johnstown 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/underground-wire-fire-knocks-out-power-in-downtown-
johnstown/article 008f8b0a-2dda-11ea-b379-2f7e111d273f.html 
 
Tribune-Review: North Huntingdon man sues township over tree-cutting order 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/north-huntingdon-man-sues-township-over-tree-cutting-
order/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Scientists speak out as Trump sidelines researchers and their work 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/science/2020/01/02/science-under-attack-Trump-sidelining-
researchers/stories/201912290164 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Forecaster: Valley snow drought to continue into New Year 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/forecaster-valley-snow-drought-to-continue-into-
new-year/article da590dc3-48f4-58bf-8c9f-4857612b2746.html 


